
	
  

Have you been diagnosed 
with an eating disorder? 

Researchers at the University of Guelph are 
looking for participants 18 years and older and 
fluent in English, who have previously been 

diagnosed with EDNOS, OSFED, binge 
eating disorder, bulimia nervosa, and/or 
anorexia nervosa and made significant 

improvements in their eating to share their 
thoughts on eating disorders. 

As part of this study, you will be asked to complete a series of 
online questionnaires. 

 
For more information, or to find out if you are eligible to take part, go 
to https://uoguelph.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9viuZ4FrSfVvsDX, 

email kennyt@uoguelph.ca, or scan the QR code below. 

This research is being conducted by Therese Kenny, under the supervision of Dr. Stephen Lewis, as part of 
her doctoral research. This project has been reviewed by the Research Ethics Board for compliance with 

federal guidelines for research involving human participants If you have questions regarding your rights 
and welfare as a research participant in this study (REB#19-04-014), please contact: Director, Research 

Ethics; University of Guelph; Ontario, Canada;reb@uoguelph.ca; (519) 824-4120 (ext. 56606). 


